
 
 
 
 

        
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

    March 30, 2017 
 

Dear Friends, 
 
  Please accept my warmest greetings and congratulations as you gather to 
celebrate the Schechter School of Long Island’s 50th Anniversary Gala. I am 
grateful for the opportunity to recognize the fine work of this organization and 
the 2017 Award Recipients.  
 
  The Solomon Schechter School of Long Island continues to faithfully serve 
the spiritual, social, cultural and educational needs of its students, and affords 
those who attend the opportunity to share in an enriched appreciation of 
knowledge and tradition. 
 
  I would like to extend hearty congratulations to this evening’s honorees, 
Dr. Cindy Dolgin, Diane and Howard Wohl, the illustrious group of past 
presidents and to all of you who work toward forwarding the goals of Solomon 
Schechter throughout the year.  
 
 On behalf of the residents of Nassau County, I wish to extend best wishes 
for an exciting and memorable event. 

 
      Sincerely, 

                                                   
    Edward P. Mangano 

          County Executive 
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Mineola, New York 11501 


